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Term dates 

Closes: 8 April 2022 

Opens: 19 April 2022 

May Day 2 May 2022 

Closes: 27 May 2022 

Opens 6 June 2022 

Closed Inset day 24 June 2022 

Closes: 22 July 2022 

Closed Inset day 1 September  

Opens 2 September 

Closes 14 October 

Opens 31 October 

Closes 16 December 

Closed Inset Day 3 January 2023 

Opens 4 January 

Closes 10 February  

Closes inset day 20 February 

Opens 21 February 

Closes 31 March 

Opens 11 April 

Closed May Day 1 May 

Closes 26 May 

Opens 5 June 

Closed 23 June Inset day 

Closed 21 July 

Attendance 

    W/C  18/04/22 

1st Y6 99%   

2nd = Y1/2 96%                                                   

2nd = Y3/4 96%   

4th Y5 92% 

5th Rec 91% 

Well done  

Year 6! 

Parents should call 
the office on 01422 
831971 to report a 
pupil absent. This 
should be done on 
the 1st day of 
absence and all 
subsequent days. 

Trinity Academy  

St Peter’s Awards 

 
Reception -  Reagan C  - for taking a real interest in 
our planting topic and using the correct vocabulary 
to describe the life cycle of a plant. 

 

Class 1/2 - Aiden G- for working very hard in his 
English lessons and trying his best to discover and 
use new vocabulary.  

 

Class 3/4 -  Melissa R—for showing a mature 
attitude towards her work and friends. 

 

Class 5 - Luishon H  - for taking greater 
responsibility for his learning and ensuring his 
correct use of mathematical vocabulary. 

 

Class 6 - Ethan W - for excellent effort in his 
reading, maths and spelling punctuation and 
grammar and his determination to improve in 
these areas. 

 

 

Trinity Academy St. 
Peter’s 

 
9 St Peter’s Avenue, 
Sowerby Bridge, Halifax, 
HX6 1HB 

PE Dates  

Reception – Friday  

Class 1/2– Friday 

Class 3– Monday 

 

Class 4–Swimming 

Monday 
 

Class 5–Tuesday 

Class 6– Friday 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNER  
 

Year  1/2 Lola Rose D 

Year  3/4 Kenley D 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNER 
 

Year 1/2 Theron T 
Year 3/4  Zachary P 
Year 5  Hollie-Jo S 
Year 6  Lexi-Mai C 

 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org                                                                        

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates. Thank you, Miss Bullock and                   

the St Peter’s team. 



 

 
Other news and reminders this week 

Drop Everything and Read Coffee Morning  

Thank you to those Parents/Carers who attended the Drop Everything and Read Coffee Morning which 

was a resounding success.  Reading is very important to the pupils at St Peter’s and thank you once 

again for celebrating with us. 

Welcome back to all of our families! I hope you have all had a good break and are starting this term 

refreshed. The children certainly all seem to be settled, happy to be back and keen to learn, which is 

great as we have a busy term ahead with lots of exciting things planned for everyone to look forward 

to.                                                                                                                                  Mr Brown, Acting Principal 

Friendship Ambassadors 

We are delighted to 
announce our Friendship 
Ambassadors have been 
awarded their Community 
Action Badge! 

We have received a letter from The Diana Award which we will 
share with our Ambassadors; their key message is: 

“The Ambassadors have worked hard to foster a sense of 
community”.  

What a great achievement, we are so proud of all our 

Ambassadors . 

Just a reminder to please check parental restrictions on all your devices and be 
vigilant of the online sites your children are accessing. 

 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org                                                                        

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates. Thank you, Miss Bullock and                   

the St Peter’s team. 

Earthshot 

Watch out for next week's exciting announcement about our TASP Eco-Committee. We will be 
unveiling our plan for delivering on TMAT's vision for, 'A decade of action to repair our planet'. 

- Mr Shepherd,  Year 5 teacher 

After School Clubs this term 

Mon:  Family Cooking 3.20pm 

 

Thurs: Year 2 & Year 6 Achieve 

 

Fri: Football Year 3/4 & Year 5/6  

This club will now be split to enable 

more pupils to attend.  Please 

contact the school office if you are 

interested in your child attending 

Football Club. 




